
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/101/2023-24                    Date: 19
th

 January 2024

Dear Members,

We have been informed by the High Commission of India Abuja, Nigeria that they have received

a fraud alert from Economic Community of West African States (ECOWAS) Commission

The organisations named Regional Development Cooperation Agency (RCDA) and African

Regional Programme Development Agency (ARPDA) has been using the brand, images of

personalities of The Economic Community of West African States  (ECOWAS) to seek support

from the development partners.

They have also informed that, the intention of the RCDA and ARPDA is to defraud people and

organisations by using the name of ECOWAS to make them believe that they are an ECOWAS

entity acting for and on behalf of ECOWAS.

The ECOWAS Commission wishes to make it categorically clear that the said RCDA and/or

ARPDA is not an ECOWAS entity and ECOWAS has NO affiliation whatsoever with the said

organization.

The ECOWAS Commission condemns these fraudulent practices and reserves the right to

take appropriate legal action against any individual and or organization that is deemed, or

to be found, to be behind these practices.

To view the advisory (Click here).

 

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Deputy Chief Executive Officer
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